
 

Ambassador of Morocco to Pakistan H.E Mr Mohamed Karmoune visited Naval 

Headquarters, Islamabad and called on Chief of the Naval Staff Admiral Muhammad 

Amjad Khan Niazi. Matters of mutual interest, regional maritime security and bilateral 

collaboration were discussed during the meeting. The dignitaries agreed upon 

enhanced maritime cooperation and collaboration between the brotherly countries. 


